
    TOWN OF HAMPDEN 
                                                                       MASSACHUSETTS 

 
 
 
 

HAMPDEN CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 
 

      March 21, 2018 
 

 
Attendance: Conservation Board Members Judy McKinley Brewer, Phil Grant, Ted Zebert and  
Andrew Netherwood were in attendance.  

 
Not in Attendance: Chairman, Bonnie Geromini and Conservation Board Members Tim Hanley and 
Branden Garvey were not in attendance. 
 
 

 
Old Business: 

 
William & Linda Bond (Lots 40 & 40A Highland Circle) – Request for Certificate of Compliance 
This matter had been continued from the meeting on February 21, 2018. 
 
Mrs. Bond had contacted the office prior to the meeting to see if it could be continued to the following 
month. She informed the clerk that they have been delayed on getting things done due to the weather. 
She also mentioned that Pete Levesque was planning to attend the next meeting with her, but would be 
unavailable this week. 

 
Judy made a motion to continue this matter to the next scheduled meeting on April 18, 2018 @ 7:15pm. 
Phil seconded the motion. The Board voted unanimously in favor of the motion. 

 
 

 
 

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:20 pm. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Kelly McCormick 
Conservation Clerk 
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